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What has been happening this week? 

In English, we finished our class text of Oliver and the Seawigs and we wrote apology letters 

and thank you cards from some of the characters. 

In Maths, we finished our Shapes topic by recapping 2D and 3D shapes as well as making our 

own. 

In Science, we experimented by freezing different liquids and made predictions about which 

liquid will melt first. 

In Topic, we talked about why we need to treat water and how this happens as well as ways 

we can save water. 

Celebrations & Pupil Voice 
Work on the Wall: Molly and Amelia for their amazing 3D shape creations. Molly made a 

hexagonal prism and Amelia made a triangular based pyramid. 

Headteacher's Award: Freddie and Milo for showing respect all the time in the classroom 

Shining Stars: Freddie, Ruby, Milo, Harriet, Erin, Barney, William, Ava, Finlay, Harry, Amelia 

Pupil Voice: “Can we make shapes every maths lesson?” 

“Oh I want the story of Oliver and the Seawigs to continue!” 

 

Reminders & Messages 

Messy Church on Thursday 16th May at 2pm! All welcome! 


